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Summary:

Ambassador Petrignani reports his conversation with Vice Secretary of State Burt
following Kissinger's interview in Time where he talks about NATO's crisis and need for
burden sharing reform. Burt distances the current administration from Kissinger's views,
stating instead that euro-american relations are "in good health", and there is no need
for drastic measures.
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